
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to thank you for your generous 

contributions and support for [Organization's Name]. Your involvement plays a crucial role in 

helping us achieve our mission. 

Recently, we conducted a donor contribution survey to better understand your experiences and 

gather feedback. If you haven't had a chance to participate yet, we kindly ask you to take a few 

minutes to share your thoughts. Your insights are invaluable to us! 

You can access the survey here. 

For those who have already responded, we greatly appreciate your input! We are reviewing the 

feedback and will implement changes to enhance your experience as a valued donor. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your contributions further, please feel free to 

reach out to us directly at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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